
 
From: Chet Berman <bermanc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 7:29 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No. DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I have a public comment on docket # DE 23-039, Liberty Utilities plan to raise distribution rates. As a 
Liberty Utilities customer, I do not think this rate hike should be approved. Liberty Utilities offered no 
justification for the rate hike other than the fact that they want to increase revenue. The rate hike would 
be substantial, causing average households hundreds of dollars a year in added costs. I do not think 
Liberty has made a sufficient case as to why they need to increase rates.  
 
Best, 
Chet Berman 
10 Carriage Lane 
Hanover, NH 03755 
 
--  
Chet 
bermanc@gmail.com 
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